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BY EMAIL  
 
 
January 22, 2024 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Registrar@oeb.ca 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re: London Hydro Inc. 

2024 IRM Electricity Distribution Rates  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2023-0037  

 
Further to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) receipt of London Hydro’s interrogatory 
responses dated January 9, 2024, OEB staff has completed its review of the responses 
and requests that the OEB provide for a second round of interrogatories that focus on 
the accounting of balances in 1588 and 1589 and the work forms provided as 
supporting evidence.  
 
 
Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Dana Wong, Senior Advisor at 
dana.wong@oeb.ca or at 416-440-7719. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 

 

Dana Wong 
Senior Advisor 
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c. Mike Packer, packerm@londonhydro.com 

mailto:packerm@londonhydro.com

		2024-01-22T15:51:40-0500
	Dana Wong




